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November 16, 2015
REVISED

Eugene Smith

Gene Lane & Lounge

512 W Brown St

Milwaukee, WI 53212
Dear Mr. Smith:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the removal of the 30+ age
restriction for your Class “B” Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for
the premises located at 6315 W Fond du Lac Ave (“Gene Lane & Lounge”) based on aldermanic
testimony.

- On Tuesday, October 13, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for the removal of the 30+ age
restriction for your Class “B” Tavern, Food Dealer and Public Entertainment Premises Licenses
based on aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Hall » Room 205 = 200 E. Wells Si. » Milwaukee, W] 53202
Phone {414) 286-2221 = Fax (414) 286-3458 » wivw.milwaukee.govicityclerk
Meinber: Intarnationat Institite of Municipal Clerks
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Richard G. Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
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November 9, 2015
Eugene Smith
Gene Lane & Lounge
512 W Brown St
Milwaukee, W1 53212

Dear Mr. Smith:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the removal of the 30+ age
restriction for your Class “B” Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for
the premises located at 6315 W Fond du Lac Ave (“Gene Lane & Lounge”) based on aldermanic
testimony.

On Tuesday, October 13, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your Class “B” Tavern, Food Dealer and Public
Entertainment Premises Licenses based on aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

MES R. OW
ity Clerk

City Hall + Room 205 » 200 E, Wells St. » Milwaukes, W 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax {414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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November 3, 2015

REVISED

Lynn Goelzer

L Sharodel, Inc

10000 N Port Washington Rd
Mequon, WI 53092

Dear Ms. Goelzer:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses be renewed with a twenty-five (25) day suspension for the premises located at 5321 W
Green Tree Rd (“New Entertainers”) based on the police report.

On October 2, 2015, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions of law,
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for your Class
“B” Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that the
licenses be renewed with a twenty-five (25) day suspension. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, October 13, 2015,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East
Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
appear and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council amended the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses with a forty-five (45) day suspension based on the police report. Said suspension is to
be in effect between 12:01 a.m. on November 2, 2015 through 11:59 p.m., December 16, 2015.

Respectfully,

AMESR. O
ity Clerk

City Hall « Roem 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 + Fax (414) 288-3456 » www.milwaukee.govicityslerk P
v
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EM'W&U]&@@ Office of the City Clerk

Richard G, Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
pfaf@milwaukee.gov

November 9, 2015
Michelle Magerowski
In The Beginning Child Care
209 S 64" St
Milwaukee, WI 53214

Dear Ms. Magerowski:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Loading Zone permit
application for the premises located at 209 § 64™ St (“In The Beginning Child Care”) based on
testimony. .

On Tuesday, October 13, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your Loading Zone permit application based on
testimony.

[f you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
> (L
MES R. OWCZARS
Clerk

City Hall « Reom 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukes, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 + Fax (414} 285-3456 » www.milwaukee.govicityclerk




Jim Owezarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwvaukes.gov

WM\V (lukf‘e Office of the City Clerk

Richard G. Pfaft
Deputy City Clerk
rpfaf@milvaukee.gov

November 9, 2015
Aziz El Haska
Haska Auto Repair
4358 S Howell Av
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. El Haska:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Secondhand Motor Vehicle
Dealer’s license for the premises located at 4358 S Howell Ave (“El Haska Auto Repair”) based on
aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, October 13, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer’s license
application based on aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZA
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukes, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 285-3456 » www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
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Oty Clerk
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Office of the City Clerk
e ot the City Cle Richard G. Pfaff

Daputy City Clerk
rpfafifimilwaukes gov

October 13, 2015

Robert Smith Atty Andrew Arena
212 E Mineral St 1110 N Old World Third St
Milwaukee, WI 53204 Suite #210

Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Smith:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, September 17, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses not be renewed for the premises located at 730 N Old World Third St (“Rusty’s Old
507) based upon the police report, police testimony, applicant testimony, and failure to comply with the
operation plan.

On September 28, 2015, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for the
Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that
the licenses not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, October 13, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin.  You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, but you did
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses based upon the police report, police testimony, applicant testimony, and failure to
comply with the operation plan. If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund,
except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for
a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City
Hall.

Respectfully,

ESR.OWCZ
y Clerk

City Hall « Room 208 « 200 E. Wells St = Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax {(414) 2856-3456 « www mibwaukes govicityclerk
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Office of the City Clark
e of the City Clar! Richard G. Pfaff

Deputy City Clerk
rptaffi@milvaikes gov

October 13, 2015

Atty Andrew Arena Robert Smith
1110 N Old World Third St 212 E Mineral St
Suite #210 Milwaukee, WI 53204

Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Smith:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, September 17, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses not be renewed for the premises located at 730 N Old World Third St (“Rusty’s Old
507) based upon the police report, police testimony, applicant testimony, and failure to comply with the
operation plan.

On September 28, 2015, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for the
Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that
the licenses not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, October 13, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin.  You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, but you did
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses based upon the police report, police testimony, applicant testimony, and failure to
comply with the operation plan. If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund,
except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for
a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 103, City
Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMESR. OWCZ
ity Clerk

Gity Hall « Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 www.milwaukes govicityslerk
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e of the City Cler Richard G. Paff

Deputy City Clerk
rofafi@milvaukes gov

October 13, 2015

Atty Vincent Bobot Francisco Gomez-Ortiz
5414 S 13™ St Cantaritos Bar, LLC
Milwaukee, WI 53221 1566 S Muskego Ave

Milwaukee, WI 53204
Dear Mr. Gomez-Ortiz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension for the premises located at 1566-1570 S
Muskego Ave (“Passion Nightclub™) based on the police report and aldermanic testimony.

On October 2, 2015, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions of law,
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for your Class
“B” Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that the
licenses be renewed with a ten day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common
Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, October 13, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m.
in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin.  You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did
not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses with a ten (10) day suspension based on the police report and aldermanic testimony.
Said suspension is to be in effect on October 13, 2015 through 11:59 p.m., October 22, 2015.

Respectfully,
JAMES R. OW(Q
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 208 « 200 E. Wells St « Milwaukee, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee govicityelerk




Jim Owezarski
City Clerk
jowoeza@mibvaukee gov

Offi the City Cler
ffice of the City Clerk Richard G, Paff

Deputy City Clerk
rotaff@milvaukes gov

October 13, 2015

Francisco Gomez-Ortiz Atty Vincent Bobot
Cantaritos Bar, LLC 5414 S 13" st
1566 S Muskego Ave Milwaukee, W1 53221

Milwaukee, W1 53204
Dear Mr. Gomez-Ortiz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension for the premises located at 1566-1570 S
Muskego Ave (“Passion Nightclub”) based on the police report and aldermanic testimony.

On October 2, 2015, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions of law,
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for your Class
“B” Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that the
licenses be renewed with a ten day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common
Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, October 13, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m.
in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin.  You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did
not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses with a ten (10) day suspension based on the police report and aldermanic testimony.
Said suspension is to be in effect on October 13, 2015 through 11:59 p.m., October 22, 2015.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZAR
City Llerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Walls St » Milwaukes, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 288-2221 « Fax (414} 286-3456 » www.mitvaukee.govisityclerk
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Jim Owezarski
Clty Clerk
joweza@miwaukee goy

Gffice of the City Clerk

Richard G. Pfaft
Depuly City Clerk
rofaffifmitvatkes gov

October 13, 2015

Veronica Vazquez-Castillo
4424 S 15" st
Milwaukee, W1 53221

Dear Ms. Vazquez-Castillo:

This 1s to notify you that on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council renewal with a ten (10) day suspension of your Class “D”
Operator’s license based on the police report.

On October 2, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law,
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class
“D” Operator license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a ten (10)
day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, October 13, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were
advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written
objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew
with a ten (10) day suspension your Class “D” Operator’s license based on the police report.

Said suspension of your Class “D” Operator’s license is to be in effect from October 13, 2015 through
11:59 p.m. October 22, 2015.

Respectfully,

- (L .Q
AMES R. OWCZAR
City/Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 » 200 E. Wells 8t » Mitwauvkee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukes govicityclerk
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Jim Owezarski
Oity Cleak
Ioweza@mitwaukee goy

Office of the City Clerk
ize of the City Cle Richard G. Pfaft

Deputy City Clerk
rptafi@milvaukes gov

October 13, 2015

Jonathan Klingbeil
606 Menomonee Ave
South Milwaukee, W1 53172

Dear Mr. Klingbeil:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Home Improvement
Contractor’s license based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the
hearing.

On Tuesday, October 13, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Home Improvement Contractor’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respecttully,

JAMESR. OW.
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St » Milwaukee, W 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 288-3456» www. miiiwaukee. govicityalerk
Blember: internationsd Instiute of Bunicins Clerks




Jim OGwezarski
City Clerk
jowsza@milwvaukes, gov

Office of the City Clerk
ice of the City Clerk Richard G. Pfaff

Deputy City Clerk
rofaff@roilweanikes gov

October 13, 2015

Emily Prahst
1306 S 72" St
West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Ms. Prahst:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D” operator’s
license based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, October 13, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s license
based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be cligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells &1 » Mitwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax {(414) 286-3456 » www. milwaukes.govicitydlerk
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Richard G. Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
rpfaffi@mitvaukes gov

October 13, 2015

Carin Neloms
4765 N 32™ St #300
Milwaukee, W1 53209

Dear Ms. Neloms:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class “D” Operator’s license based on
your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On October 2, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law,
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class
“D” Operator license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, October 13, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file
written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to not
renew your Class “D” Operator’s license based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that
may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of
Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105 , City Hall. Your Provisional Public
Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

S )
JAMES R. OWC
City Clerk

City Fall « Room 205 » 200 £ Walls St « Milwaukes, WI 53202
Phone (414) 266-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3458 » www.mihwaukes.govicityelerk
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October 13, 2015

Lynn Goelzer

L Sharodel, Inc

10000 N Port Washington Rd
Mequon, W1 53092

Dear Ms. Goelzer:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses be renewed with a twenty-five (25) day suspension for the premises located at 5321 W
Green Tree Rd (“New Entertainers”) based on the police report,

On October 2, 2015, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions of law,
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for your Class
“B” Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that the
licenses be renewed with a twenty-five (25) day suspension. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, October 13, 2015,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East
Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
appear and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel,

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council amended the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses with a forty-five (45) day suspension based on the police report. Said suspension is to
be in effect between 12:01 a.m. on November 5, 2015 through 11:59 p.m., December 16, 2015.

Respecttully,

J
Cy

City Hall * Room 2085 » 200 E. Wells S1. » Milwaukee, Wi 53207
Phone (414) 288-2221 » Fax (414) 2686-3456 « www.milwaukes. govicityclerk
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Jim Owczarcki
ity Clerk
joweza@rmilwaukee.gov

ffice of the City Clerk
Office of the City Cler Richard G. Pfaff

Daputy City Clerk
rpfaiffimilvaukes gov

October 13, 2015

Jennie Nuell

Maximum Capacity, LLC
4001 W Fond du Lac Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Ms. Nuell:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses be renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension for the premises located at 4001 W Fond
du Lac Ave (“All Star Sports Bar”) based on the police report and aldermanic testimony.

On October 2, 2015, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions of law,
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for your Class
“B” Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that the
licenses be renewed with a thirty day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common
Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, October 13, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m.
in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin.  You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did
not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses with a thirty (30) day suspension based on the police report and aldermanic testimony.
Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m. on October 23, 2015 through 11:59 p.m., November
21, 2015.

espectfully,

MES g\ﬁ

y Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 » 200 E. Walls 51, » Milwaukes, Wi 53207
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 2686-3456 » www mifwaukee. govicityolerk

Bember internstional Institule of Wunicipal Clerks FEALIKER




Jim Owezarski
City Clark
joweza@milwaukee gov

Offi the City Clerk
ce of the City Cle Richard G. Piatt

Deputy City Clerk
rofaffi@mitwaikes gov

October 13, 2015

Jason Moeller

PTG, LLC

1577 W Morgan Ave
Milwaukee, W1 53221

Dear Mr. Moeller:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses be renewed with a twenty (20) day suspension for the premises located at 1577 W
Morgan Ave (“Coop’s Tavern”) based on police report, aldermanic testimony, and applicant testimony.

On October 2, 2015, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions of law,
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for your Class
“B” Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that the
licenses be renewed with a twenty (20) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, October 13, 2015, commencing at
9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally
or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear and you did
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses with a twenty (20) day suspension based upon police report, aldermanic testimony, and
applicant testimony. Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m. on November 5, 2015 through
11:59 p.m., November 24, 2015.

Respectfully,

JAMES R, OWC
City Clerk
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Jim Owezarski
City Clerk
joweza@mivaukes gov

Office of the City Clerk
e of the City Cler Richard G. Pfaff

Deputy City Clerk.
rofaf@mibvaukes gov

October 13, 2015

Shalicia Walsh
3685 S Rivershire Dr #8
Greenfield, WI 53228

Dear Ms. Walsh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class “D” Operator’s license based on
your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On October 2, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law,
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class
“D” Operator license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, October 13, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file
written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Commiittee, the Common Council voted to not
renew your Class “D” Operator’s license based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that
may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of
Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public
Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells 8t « Milwaukee, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 288-2221 « Fax (414) 2868-3456 « www.milwaukee govicitvelerk
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